
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 26th January 2025 This is a House Group week  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List: Pat and Clive, Richard, Alison, Donna, Nicky, Ron, David, Hilda, 
Christine, John, Simon, Moira, Val, Marjorie, Hiddie. 
 

Church Office  01253 823904 // allsaintsanchorsholme@gmail.com 
Vicar Rev. Anthony Barnshaw 01253 858654 // anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

www.allsaintsanchorsholme.com Charity no. 1132756 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 19th January 2025 

Mon 20th   19.30 
 

Table Tennis 
 

Tue 21st 10.00 
13.30 

Olive Branch 
Prayer 613 

  

Wed 22nd   13.15 
 

Toddlers 

Thu 23rd 10.00 
13.30 

Bereavement meeting 
Prayer 613 

14.00 Dorcas 

Fri 24th 10.00 
13.00 

Prayer Meeting 
Connect More 

18.00 
19.30 

Friday Kids 
Youth Club 

Sat 25th  
 

   

Sun 26th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

  

 

Mon 27th 12.30 Men’s Lunch 19.30 Table Tennis 
 

Tue 28th 10.00 
 

Olive Branch 
 

19.00 Popup Ukes 

Wed 29th    
 

 

Thu 30th 10.00 
 

Footsteps   

Fri 31st 10.00 
13.00 

Prayer Meeting 
Connect More 

18.00 
19.30 

Friday Kids 
Youth Club 

Sat 1st 10.00 
 

Coffee Morning MAF   

Sun 2nd 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

18.30 Praise Service 

 



Church Contact List We will be updating the Contact List in the coming 
weeks. Please let the office know if you no longer wish to be on the list, or if 
any of your contact details have changed. 
 

 
 
Dear friends, my friend’s daughter Vicky is swimming “The English Channel” 
for a charity called Aspire. The charity Aspire.org.uk help people with spinal 
cord injuries. She plans to swim with her team of 6 to swim around July 
31st this year or within 10 days around this date depending on the weather. 
The team will each swim taking turns in a relay an hour at a time. She is 
currently in training for the event and hopes to raise at least £1700 for the 
charity. If any of you would like to donate you can give your donations to me at 
church and I will gladly pass it on to Vicky for the charity.  Also on my 
Facebook page there is a link to Vicky’s swim as well. 
Many Thanks Christine Wilks 
 
Grateful thanks to all who have supported, prayed for and sent sympathy 
cards to me and my family on the passing of our beloved Dad Ron. 
The kind words and thoughts we have received from you all have been of 
great comfort and blessing. God bless you all, from Janet. 
 
MAF Coffee Morning Saturday 1st February 10am. If you have anything for 
the stalls, please let me have them. I am in need of homemade cakes, scones 
& pies etc. Thank you. Barbara Thompson. 

http://aspire.org.uk/

